
From: Meridith O"Toole
To: *CI-StPaul_Contact-Council
Subject: re: Opposition to 695 Grand Ave Dixies proposal
Date: Monday, July 12, 2021 2:48:14 PM

Hello,

I am voicing to you my opposition to the rezoning proposal for Dixies/695
Grand Ave.  The project is too tall and not in character with our neighborhood.

Please do not allow this to go through  - you represent us the people who vote
you into office and not the businesses/architects that do not. 

Thank you 

-- 
Meridith M. O'Toole
773 Lincoln Ave
St. Paul MN 55105
mmotoole28@gmail.com
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